Public Schools, Kansas City, Missouri

HEROLD C. HUNT, SUPERINTENDENT

RECREATION AND COMMUNITY USE OF SCHOOLS
ELEVENTH FLOOR, CITY HALL
LES L. WARREN, DIRECTOR

April 11, 1944

Dr. Forest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

I am in receipt of your communication of April 8th regarding the lighting of your concrete tennis courts. Insomuch as the Board of Park Commissioners maintains and operates such facilities I am taking the liberty of turning your communication over to Mr. J.V. Lewis, Superintendent of Parks, with the request that he send you immediately the information desired.

It was nice hearing from you so "come again".

Sincerely

Les L. Warren, Commissioner of

Recreation

LLW/gab